
“FOR A BETTER TOMORROW”

MORRIS FOR MAYOR
If you were watching last night’s North Vancouver
City Council meeting, you would have seen the three
year-plus investment in a new Official Community
Plan go down to defeat.

What that means is that all the roll-backs to density
and heights achieved through the OCP consultation
process are now gone. We are now facing the
prospect that developers will spend hundreds of
thousands of dollars to ensure Mayor Mussato is re-
elected.

If you’ve got time, we’re going to need grass-roots
support like we’ve never needed before.

Without your support, our little community will
resemble Manhattan North within 4 years.
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